
Amendments to City’s 
2018-2027 

Financial Plan 
to incorporate changes related to 

Council decisions this year

OPPORTUNITY 
FOR PUBLIC INPUT

The City of Campbell River welcomes public 
input on amendments to the 2018-2027 
Financial Plan that refl ect decisions made by 
Council throughout 2018.

The Community Charter requires the City to 
amend the budget bylaw with these changes 
and balance the budget prior to the adopti on 
of next year’s Financial Plan bylaw, which will 
be considered in December 2018.

Send writt en comments to Council by noon, 
Aug. 24 – by email to dennis.brodie@
campbellriver.ca or by delivering paper copies 
to City Hall: 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell 
River, BC, V9W 4C7. 

The City of Campbell River 2018-2027 Ten Year 
Financial Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 3714, 
2018 received fi rst three readings at the Aug. 
13 Council meeti ng and will be presented for 
fi nal adopti on at the Aug. 27 meeti ng. 

View the amendment bylaw on the City’s 
website by clicking on Council Webcasts & 
Agendas on the homepage. Then click on View 
Council Agendas and Minutes on CivicWeb. 
Paper copies are available from the City’s 
Finance Department.

For additi onal informati on, contact Dennis 
Brodie, Finance Reporti ng Supervisor 
(250-286-5754 or dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca)

SUMMER IS 
ROADWORK 

SEASON

PLEASE
DRIVE 

CAREFULLY

REMEMBER:
 Leave the phone alone!


